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STATE OF IOWA 
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

UTILITIES BOARD 
 

IN RE: 
 
GLOBAL TEL*LINK CORPORATION 

 
 

DOCKET NO. TF-2019-0039 
 
 

 
MOTION FOR ADDITIONAL TIME TO FILE REVISIONS TO TARIFF 

 
 On December 11, 2020, the Iowa Utilities Board (“Board”) issued its Order Requiring 

Filing of Revisions to Revised Tariff and Denying Confidential Treatment (“Order”) in the 

above-captioned docket, which gave Global Tel*Link Corporation (“GTL”) 30 days to file a 

further revised tariff pursuant to the Board’s instructions. 

 While GTL has worked diligently to comply with the Order in the time allotted, the 

intervening holidays and discovery obligations and filing requirements in other state and federal 

regulatory matters has taxed the company’s available resources, which were already reduced due 

to the ongoing impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.  GTL therefore respectfully requests an 

extension of 15 days to file the revised tariff.   

 GTL notes that this Motion constitutes GTL’s first request for additional time since the 

inception of the above-captioned docket in 2019.   Pursuant to the Board’s Order Granting 

Additional Time to File Revised Tariff in Docket No. TF-2019-0033, which requires Securus 

Technologies, LLC to file its revised tariff by January 29, 2021, GTL submits that granting the 

instant Motion will not materially delay the Board’s broader resolution of the ICS matters 

pending. 
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     Respectfully submitted, 

 
GLOBAL TEL*LINK CORPORATION 
PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES, INC. 

   
/s/ John C. Pietila 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  January 11, 2021 

 John C. Pietila (AT 0006221) 
Davis, Brown, Koehn, Shors & Roberts, P.C. 
4201 Westown Pkwy, Ste. 300 
West Des Moines, Iowa 50266 
JohnPietila@davisbrownlaw.com 
(515) 246-7871 
 
Chérie R. Kiser (admitted pro hac vice)  
Cahill Gordon & Reindel LLP 
1990 K Street, N.W., Ste. 950  
Washington, D.C.  20006 
ckiser@cahill.com 
(202) 862-8950 
 
Its Attorneys  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE  
 

 The undersigned hereby certifies that on this 11th day of January 2021, he had the 
foregoing document electronically filed with the Iowa Utilities Board using the Electronic Filing 
System, which will send notification of such filing (electronically) to the appropriate persons. 
 
 

/s/ John C. Pietila    
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